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Dianna Saunderson

From: noreply@kitchener.ca on behalf of City of Kitchener <noreply@kitchener.ca>

Sent: Friday, December 6, 2024 11:33 AM

To: Delegation

Subject: Inclusionary Zoning

Email Sent By:  
 
It would be a tragedy to postpone the Inclusionary Zoning Bylaw to 2026. 
 
We live in a community where the housing crisis in Kitchener-Waterloo is worsening and affordability slipping further out 
of reach. Efforts to meet the needs of many of our ci�zens are falling short, par�cularly among women. 
 
Over the past few years, homelessness and affordability have o�en been neglected by the City of Kitchener.  It is �me to 
reverse that tendency and take on the task of providing homes (not only but certainly including shelters) for those in 
need. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Gail R. Pool (he/him) 
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